
   

 

 

                                 
 

30th September 2024 
  
  
Kliptown Youth Program - Parent Workshop 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
 
On Monday October 7th and Tuesday October 8th we are pleased to welcome the Kliptown 
Youth Program back to Bangkok Patana School. 
 
KYP is a community based educational organisation that provides opportunities to the people 
from often disadvantaged areas of Soweto in South Africa. Particularly well known for their 
wonderful work in the Arts, it is that aspect that they will be showcasing at Patana featuring 
gumboot dancing, singing and drumming.  
 
During their visit we are also honoured to host Thulani Madondo, founder of the program, CNN 
hero and award-winning humanitarian.  Who will provide more information, context and 
background to this wonderful program.  
 
As part of their visit they will offer a parent workshop on Monday October 7th 8:00-9:00 in the 
Primary Hall. We believe this will be a truly engaging and informative presentation - a wonderful 
opportunity for our community. If you would like to attend, please sign up on this google form.  
 
I look forward to seeing you there.  
 
 
Best wishes,  
 
Charlie McLean 
Leader of Primary Creative Arts 
 

https://www.kliptownyouthprogram.org.za/
https://www.cnn.com/SPECIALS/cnn.heroes/2012.heroes/thulani.madondo.html
https://forms.gle/e98i8fmVyenkztfD9

